December 20, 2019
Via U.S. Mail
Tim Acklin
Senior Planner—City of La Crosse
400 La Crosse Street
La Crosse, WI 54601

RE: CUP Submittal

Mr. Acklin,

Menard, Inc. recently purchased property at 423 Charles Street behind our store location in La
Crosse, WI. Menards does not have any plans with the property at this time and because of the state of
the property, we wish to demolish the home. Enclosed within is the CUP application and associated fee
in the amount of $450.00. If you need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards,

i

Rodn ekkin
Real E_s?ate Representative
Menard, Inc.

5101 MENARD DRIVE EAU CLAIRE, WI 54703-9625 PHONE (715) 876-5911 FAX (715) 876-2868




